
Memorandum 

To: Mayor Elinor Carbone and Water Pollution Control Authority 

CC: Jerry Rollett, DPW 

 Carol Anderson 

Mary Zordan 

From: Ray Drew, Administrator WPCA 

Date: 10/10/18 

 

Re: Public Hearing – Sewer Extension Homestead Road/Kimball Lane  

 

1. Vote by City Council, acting herein as the Water Pollution Control Authority, to schedule a public hearing, 

pursuant to C.G.S. §7-247a, on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. to discuss and obtain public comment 

on a proposal to extend the City of Torrington’s sanitary sewer system and install sanitary sewers on Homestead 

Road and Kimball Lane. 

 

 


